
MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS 
January 11, 2023 

 
The Board of Park Commissioners held a special Park Board meeting on January 11, 2023 at the 
Park District Administrative Office.  President Gilbertson called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.  
Commissioners Jeske, Jordan, and Zimmerman were present.      
 
Commissioner Zimmerman moved approval of the agenda as presented.  Commissioner Jeske 
seconded the motion, and the voting went as follows:  Ayes:  Commissioners Jeske, Jordan, 
Zimmerman, and President Gilbertson.  The nays being none, the motion carried. 
 
The Board interviewed the following applicants for the vacant seat on the Park Board:  Paula 
Redmann, Lynn Beiswanger, Jennifer Odell and Kate Herzog.  Commissioner Zimmerman 
moved to appoint Jennifer Odell to fill the vacated seat until the June 2024 election.  
Commissioner Jordan seconded the motion, and the voting went as follows:  Ayes:  
Commissioners Jeske, Jordan, Zimmerman and President Gilbertson.  The nays being none, the 
motion carried. 
 
The next meeting will be held on January 19, 2023 at 5:15 pm at the Tom Baker meeting room.  
The meeting was adjourned at 8:26 pm.     


